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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

VISIT TO SACREWELL FARM & COUNTRY CENTRE, PETERBOROUGH 

25th MARCH 2024 

 
As part of our ‘Chick this Out’ topic we have arranged for Reception to visit Sacrewell Farm, Wansford on 

25th March 2024.   

 

The children will have an amazing opportunity to explore life on the farm, joining in activities such as: 

• A farm tour, including lambs, goats, cows and pigs 

• A tractor ride around the farm 

• A visit to Sacrewell’s award-winning outdoor play area 

 

The coach leaves school at 9.15 a.m. and will return to school for 3.15 p.m.  

 

• School uniform will not be required but all the children (boys and girls) MUST wear 

trousers or track suit bottoms and warm layers as we will be spending a lot of time 

outside 

• The farm is likely to be very muddy so we would strongly advise that all children have 

wellington boots for the trip.  Please bring wellingtons to school in a named plastic carrier 

bag 

• The children will also need a coat with hood or a hat in case the weather is wet and a packed 

lunch. Outdoor learning can make children particularly hungry so we would recommend packing 

extra snacks!  

• Please ensure any medication/inhalers are handed to the teacher before we leave 
• We always love to have parents/carers joining us on our visits. If you are able to assist in accompanying 

a class, please speak to your child’s class teacher                           

 

We are asking for a contribution of £17.50 per child, in order that the visit can go ahead.  Please be aware that 

this visit will not go ahead without sufficient support.  When considering whether or not to run such an event, 

consideration has been given to the increased pressure on family finances due to the current economic climate.  

Please do let us know if you require any additional support in this respect by emailing 

BAP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk. 

 

Payment should be made via Parentmail +Pay by 22nd March 2024.                             

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

 

 

Mrs E Francombe 

Reception Year Leader 
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